
Baloo enjoying all the love from his birthday party.

Happy 22nd Birthday,
Baloo!

� Happy 22nd birthday to our incredible Baloo, the bear who

defied all odds!

 

Join us in celebrating this remarkable day for our beloved Baloo,

the majestic black bear who found his way into our hearts

during a courageous rescue back in 2001. From that moment,

Baloo has been an inspiration, reminding us of the incredible

resilience and capacity for love that exists in all creatures.

 

To mark this special occasion, we went all out to make Baloo's

day unforgettable! He indulged in the joy of edible bubbles,

gracefully popped them with his snout. �� He also devoured a

scrumptious watermelon cake fit for a bear of his stature,

savoring every juicy bite. �� And to top it all off, we presented

Baloo with a massive tub, where he gleefully splashed and

played, spreading pure happiness all around! ���

 

Here is a video of our angel enjoying his cool bath and trying to

catch all the edible bubbles. 

 

Baloo, you are a symbol of hope and resilience, reminding us of

the importance of compassion and dedication in making this

world a better place for animals in need. Thank you for being a

part of our family and inspiring us every day!

 

Here's to another year filled with love, laughter, and adventures

for our extraordinary bobble-loving bear Baloo. Thank you for

bringing so much joy to the world. Happy birthday, dear Baloo!

��� 

 

Special Thank You to @LilyJunePaints for sharing these super adorable digital
images of our beloved birthday boy. 

We are reaching out to you today with a heartfelt plea for your
support.

 
As you may know, our sanctuary relies solely on donations and

does not receive any city, state, or federal funding. We are
facing significant financial challenges as we continue to

recover from the damages caused by the tornado and flood
earlier this year.

 
In addition to the ongoing repairs, we have monthly care
expenses exceeding $40,000. These funds are crucial to
ensure that all our beloved animal residents receive the

exceptional care they deserve. From providing nutritious meals
and medical treatments to maintaining their habitats, every
aspect of their well-being depends on the generosity of our

community.
 

We are excited to share that we are gradually reopening our
doors for small group tours, allowing visitors to experience the

beauty and wonder of Noah's Ark once again.
 

However, we still have work to do to ensure the grounds are
safe for public access. Your donations will help us restore and
improve the facilities, making them welcoming and secure for

everyone.
 

Today, we ask you to consider making a donation in honor of
Baloo, one of our incredible black bears.

 
Your support will not only help us provide essential care but

also aid in rebuilding and restoring the sanctuary to its former
glory.

 
Whether it's a one-time donation or a recurring monthly gift,
every dollar makes a difference. Together, we can create a

brighter future for our furry, feathered, and scaly friends. Your
generosity will enable us to continue our vital mission of

providing a safe haven for these beautiful creatures.
 

 Your support ensures that Noah's Ark remains a place of love,
compassion, and protection for animals in need.

Thank you from the depths of our hearts for being a part of our
journey and for standing by our side during these challenging

times.
 

Together, we can make a lasting impact and create a better
world for all.

 
#DonateForBaloo #SupportNoahsArk #AnimalSanctuary

#GivingBack
 

Support Noah's Ark 

Update on Sheila 

Sheila coming out to say hello to our staff.

To all our compassionate supporters who generously donated to Sheila's

procedure:

We cannot express enough gratitude for your incredible support and

kindness during this challenging time. Your contributions have made a

profound difference in Sheila's life, allowing us to provide her with a

thorough check-up, essential blood tests, and other necessary diagnostic

procedures.

Regrettably, the results have shown that Sheila's kidneys are struggling to

fulfill their vital role, as is often the case with aging creatures, including

humans. However, please know that we are closely monitoring Sheila's

condition, with regular check-ups conducted by our dedicated exotic

veterinarian.

We are determined to ensure Sheila's well-being, and your support has

played a significant role in making this possible. The donated misting fans,

courtesy of our incredible Amazon Wishlist Angels, have brought immense

comfort to our dear Sheila. We have witnessed positive effects from these

thoughtful contributions and are grateful for the relief they have provided.

Sheila, our extraordinary and strong-willed tiger, continues to bless us with

her presence. Despite her age, she ventures out in the cool mornings to

greet our staff, offering her heartfelt chuffs of affection. Each moment spent

with Sheila is a precious gift, and we cherish the bond we share.

While we understand that the inevitable will eventually come, we are

unwavering in our commitment to ensure Sheila's comfort and freedom

from pain during her remaining time with us. It is bittersweet to contemplate

the day when we must bid our beloved girl farewell, but until then, we vow to

provide her with the utmost care and love.

Once again, we extend our sincerest gratitude to each and every one of you

who opened your hearts and wallets to support Sheila's well-being. Your

http://www.noahs-ark.org/
https://youtu.be/8NFOVdRZ2pg
https://youtu.be/8NFOVdRZ2pg
https://youtu.be/8NFOVdRZ2pg
https://youtu.be/8NFOVdRZ2pg
https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/noahsark
https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/noahsark
https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/noahsark
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BGTOO2L87CYB/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1


compassion and generosity have made a profound impact, bringing comfort

and hope to our resilient tiger. Together, we are making a difference in the

lives of these incredible creatures, reminding the world of the power of

compassion and unity.

Donate To Sheila's Care Fund

3 YEARS IN A ROW

Noah’s Ark Animal Sanctuary is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Educational Sanctuary that relies 100% on

the generosity of others.  We do not receive any city, state or federal funding.  There are many ways

to support our mission, please click here to see what may be the best option for you.

 
712 LG Griffin Road

Locust Grove, GA 30248
(770) 957-0888

noah@noahs-ark.org
 
 

Habitat Area/ Playground
Temporarily Closed until Summer 2023
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